
August 26, 2020 

Office of Administration 
Mail Stop: TWFN-7-AG0M 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555- 0001 

RE: Westinghouse license renewal 

Dear Commissioner: 

This letter is in response to the proposal to relicense Westinghouse operations in 
Columbia, SC. In light of the community and environmental issue associated with the 
plant, I believe it is irresponsible to extend the license for 40 years. 

We have seen many instances of environmental damage that show up gradually. The 
current license has seven more years to run. Even adding a license of 10 years would 
be generous for a facility that has such a questionable record. 

A ten-year extension would give the community and the management of the facility 
time to prove that recommended changes have been made but not endanger the area 
in case serious new problems develop. 

Joanne Williams 
6436 Sylvan Dr 

Columbia SC 29206 
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